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A New Railroad Company for the New Year 
 

 
Photo via the Carload Express Facebook page 

 
The Facebook page of Carload Express announced that operations on its new Delmarva 
Central Railroad began on the weekend of December 17-18, 2016. Four GP40-2 and five 
GP11 locomotives have been moved from other Carload Express companies to run over the 
new DCR. Read about it in this High Green! 
 
This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, January 4 at 8 p.m. at the Kensington Park Community 
Library, 4201 Knowles Avenue, Kensington, MD, featuring Into the Allegheny Range, Volume 
II: Cumberland. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, February 1 at 8 p.m. at the Kensington Park Community 
Library, 4201 Knowles Avenue, Kensington, MD, featuring Pittsburgh Line Blues: Farewell to 
Conrail. 
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